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Personal Envoy for Western Sahara arrives in Laayoune

Laâyoune, 31 October 2012
Press Release

Christopher Ross, Personal Envoy of the Secretary-General for Western Sahara, arrived in Laayoune on 31 October 2012. He was welcomed by local authorities and Wolfgang Weisbrod-Weber, Special Representative of the Secretary-General for Western Sahara and Head of MINURSO. 

The Personal Envoy will be visiting MINURSO, where he will be briefed on Mission activities. He also plans to meet with local interlocutors. Mr. Christopher Ross will also travel to two MINURSO Team Sites.

“I am happy to come here to Laayoune to visit MINURSO and to learn more about the Mission’s work, as well as meet with a broad range of interlocutors. I look forward to meeting our colleagues, who are doing a good job under difficult conditions,” said Ross.
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